
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG14-105 

Date:  July 1, 2014 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development Division 
RE:  PAR Enhancements – Training Schedule Update  
 

     This circular updates RG14-099 
 
This circular is being issued to announce an update to the training sessions to review new PAR 
functionality.  The session scheduled for July 1, 2014 has been cancelled. PAR Operators who did 
not attend the session on Tuesday, June 24, 2014 or Thursday, June 26, 2014 must attend the 
session below. 
 
 

Wednesday, July 2, 2014 
3:15 p.m. CT 

CBOE 4th Floor Auditorium 
 
 
 
 
Additional Information: 
Questions regarding the operational matters related to this circular may be directed to the CBOE 
Help Desk at 866-728-2263 or helpdesk@cboe.com.  
 

 


